
WELCOME 

October 5, 2025 

Worship Service at 10:45am 

MESSAGE– Pastor Barry 
 

“Covenant & Commands” 
 

Exodus 19:1-9; 16-19 

Upcoming Events: 

Today: Thanksgiving Potluck 
Today: Designated Giving Surveys due 
Today: Prayer Buddy sign up 
October 12: No Sunday School 
October 18: Joan Todd’s Celebration of Life 
11am 
October 19: Baptism & Membership 
October 25: Crafternoon  1pm 

Next Sunday: October 12 

Sunday School at 9:30am!  
Pastor Barry will be speaking. 
Kidz Korner: Adam, Karly, & Mackenna 
 

We are having a Baptism & Membership              
Celebration Sunday on October 19th. If you would 
like to take either of these steps or have questions 
about what is involved please talk to Pastor Barry 
or Pastor Nathan by October 12. 

Baptism & Membership: October 19 

Contact us at: 
1-204-388-4242 

admin@fabchurch.ca  
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Care Corner: 

~ Please pray for those in care homes:  
   Helen Rempel and Marge Dyck. 
~ Pray for the family of Joan Todd as they grieve   
her passing.  
~ Pray for our kids as they enter a new school 
year and face new challenges.  

Thanksgiving Potluck 

Weekly donation required—   
Last week’s donations received—  
Year-to-date donations required—  
Year-to-date donations received—  

Stewardship Report: October 5  

We offer our condolences to the family and 
friends of Joan Todd who passed away      
Monday, September 22nd. We pray for God’s 
comfort as they grieve her passing. The funeral 
will be held here at Fourth Avenue Bible 
Church, Saturday October 18th at 11am. There 
will be a light lunch following the service.  

Condolences 

Join us TODAY after our morning 
service for a time of food and fel-
lowship! Clean up will be done by 
those whose last name is from A-J. 
All are welcome! 

Prayer Buddies 

Prayer buddies is one of our ministries in which 
our kids get to connect with the rest of our 
church family. The sign up sheet for prayer 

buddies will be available TODAY, 
Sunday, October 5th. Please 
consider praying for and connect-
ing with one (or two) of our Ad-
venture Kids this year!  


